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NOTICE 
 
 

 
We will continue to take precautions to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and other viruses. 
 
Only four (4) people per family will be allowed into the office at any time. 
   
To help stop the spread of COVID-19 and any other viruses, we ask that you not enter the 
office if you feel sick, have a fever, or are ill. 
 
A canopy and 22 chairs will be provided at graveside for all interments.  A 2’ x 4’ table with 
cover will be included at graveside for cremation inurnments. 
 
Live music, dove and balloon (latex only) releases are allowed. 
 
Graveside services must conclude and lowering must begin within a maximum time limit of 
sixty (60) minutes. 
 
The cooking and/or serving of food is not allowed on cemetery grounds.   
 
No pop-ups, tents or beach umbrellas are allowed.  Handheld umbrellas are acceptable. 
 
Lowering of the casket may be observed by the family from a minimum distance of twenty-
five (25) feet.  The burial crew will move to the gravesite to lower and close at the end of the 
allowed sixty (60) minutes.  After cemetery staff has lowered, closed, and left the area, 
families may return to the gravesite. 
  
It is our goal to service the public and take care of our employees.  We thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Alta Cemetery District Board of Directors and District Manager 
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